
November 15, 1967 

Mr. Bernard Feifer 
154 LeBrun Road, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Feifer: 

Thi will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
regarding the propo ed rezoning in your 
neighborhood. 

A thi m tter ddre e itself to the Zoning 
Committee, 1 am forwarding it to th Chairman 
in order that your opinion may be recorded. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Iv n Allen, Ji-. 
M yor 

CC: Mr. John Flanigen 




